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INFORMATION REMINDERS

PE 
Please check Seesaw to

know which days to send

your children in with their
kit.  They should wear

their PE kit to school on

these days.  If you are

unsure of what they can

wear there is a list in the

Prospectus, which is on

the website

EVENTS

Dates for new academic

year 22/23

Parent governor meetings:
21.09.22 - 9.00am 
08.11.22 -  2.00pm
12.01.23 -  9.00am 
03.03.23 - 2.00pm
24.04.23 - 9.00am 
22.06.23 - 2.00pm

INSET days
5-10 June 2023

Sports days
Friday 16th June 2023 @

2.00pm

of
the 

Perranuthnoe Class - Anouska, Enheduanna

and Abigail for settling in really nicely into

their new class trying very hard and always

having a smile.

Hendra Class -  Sam for showing excellent

listening skills and working very well

independently, producing an amazing

recount in English

Godrevy Class - Isabelle for a super attitude

to her maths work

Welcome back everyone! It was lovely to see you at the welcome

meeting on Monday. Thank you for your very supportive emails and

comments about the meeting. We made a lot of ground but didn't

really have enough time to delve deep into as many areas as I would

have liked so it would be great to continue where we left off in the

next parent/governor meeting on 21st September at 9am in the

school hall. I have set the dates for all of the parent/governor

meetings for the year so you can put them in your diary and

hopefully join us. You can find them below. I have also put a copy of

the presentation onto the school website under "Parent info" or you

can find it by clicking the following link:
Germoe Community Primary School
A link to the topic webs which tell you all about what the children are

learning in each class this term can be found here:
Germoe Community Primary School

https://www.germoe.cornwall.sch.uk/web/welcome_meeting_presentation/619199
https://www.germoe.cornwall.sch.uk/web/classes


CLASS UPDATE
This week we have been settling

back in, getting to know our new

classmates and learning all

sorts of new things. On Tuesday,

Boskenwyn joined us when

Edmund the Anglo-Saxon came

in and we did an archaeological

dig, played Anglo-Saxon games,

made decisions as the Witan

and learned how to fight with

spears and round shields. It feels

good to be back.​
-Elsie, Godrevy Class Jack testing out the weight of some chain mail.





